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From: Alwyn Foster
To: Common Council Executive Committee
Subject: District 17
Date: Thursday, October 20, 2022 12:40:26 PM

 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to highly recommend Sabrina Madison for City Council. I believe that she
would do a stellar job serving out the former alder's term in
District 17. Having observed  Sabrina works as a Business Owner and Community
Member , I can personally attest to her strong work ethic and high level of integrity.
As a Sun Prairie Area School District Board Member I have learned a great deal about
leadership and relationship building from Sabrina as well. 
 

I have been impressed with hher sound judgment and passion for uplifting this

community. Sabrina has a heart for Madison , and her work at the Progress Center

for Black Women  has proven that to me. She is not afraid to back up herbeliefs

with a commitment of her time and effort!

Sabrina exhibits a remarkable balance of attention to detail with practicality.She is
able to deal with a variety of people and personalities, yet not lose her cool, and still
get the job done.  I see that as a gift that will be of great value to our City Council
and the citizens of Madison.
 
Kindest Regards,
 
Alwyn Foster,
Sun Prairie Area School District Board Member
--
Kindest Regards,
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